
 
 

Ethics Commission Seeks Feedback 
on Lobbying Law Recommendations 
 
At City Planning, transparency and accountability is crucial to what we do. Clarity drives 
our internal operations and informs how we approach outreach with the communities we 
serve. That is why we want to remind you that there is still time for public comment 
regarding the City’s lobbying laws and the Ethics Commission's ​2018 recommendations 
(see ​Council File No. 18-0171​). 
  
Public comment can be made three ways:  

–​  Anytime before/during the Ethics Commission’s meetings via ​their online form 
–​  During their ​Jan. 12, 13, or 14​ via Zoom participation, or  
–​  By emailing ​ethics.policy@lacity.org​. 

  
Please tell the Ethics Commission what you think about the 2018 recommendations or 
the lobbying laws in general, and how they apply to lobbying entities such as lobbyists, 
lobbyist employers, lobbying firms, development expediters, Business Improvement 
Districts, nonprofit organizations, etc. 
 
Thank you and have a healthy New Year! 
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https://ethics.lacity.org/PDF/agenda/2020/December/20201208-Item8-MLORetransmittal.pdf
https://cityclerk.lacity.org/lacityclerkconnect/index.cfm?fa=ccfi.viewrecord&cfnumber=18-0171
https://ethics.lacity.org/policy/#publiccomment
https://ethics.lacity.org/meetings/
mailto:ethics.policy@lacity.org

